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BEL Submits Its Annual Tariff Review Proceeding Application to the 
Public Utilities Commission 

 
 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) has submitted an application to the Public Utilities 
Commission (PUC) under the Annual Tariff Review Proceeding (ARP) for the period July 1, 
2012 to June 30, 2013. 
 
BEL's ARP application is similar to its application submitted under the Full Tariff Review 
Proceeding (FTRP), which was submitted on December 1, 2011, except for provisions to 
supply customers with special requirements outside of our normal services and provisions 
based on clearer definitions of end use of electricity.  
 
As agreed with the PUC during the FTRP, BEL is also now submitting revised pole rental 
fees, paid by cable and telephone operators, for the PUC's consideration.  
 
Copies of BEL's submission are available at its Corporate Headquarters, located at 2½ 
Miles Northern Highway, Belize City and its branch offices countrywide.  The submission is 
also available for viewing at the office of the PUC located at 41 Gabourel Lane, Belize City 
and on BEL's website at www.bel.com.bz. 
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